
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well. 
 

BBC Children in Need: 
Thank you for supporting our fundraising activities for Children in Need on Friday.  It was 
great to see so many cakes for the sale, and judging by the queue after school, it was 
certainly very popular.  Thank you for making Pudsey and the firefighters so welcome 
too.  I noticed a number of families took the opportunity to get a photo!  Thanks to Pupil 
Parliament for overseeing the bucket collection and cake sale. 
 
Oxford Hospitals Charity: 
As you will know, we regularly support Oxford Hospitals Charity, an organisation close 
to our hearts.  This Christmas we will be supporting their Give a Gift appeal.  Pupils in 
Years 3-6 will be writing a personalised card to go inside a hamper containing books, 
games and chocolates amongst other items, that will be given to sick children and 
patients in hospital over the Christmas period.  We are asking for a £2 donation, which 
can be made via Parentmail, to sponsor a hamper.  I’m sure you will agree that this is l a 
lovely initiative to support and will bring joy and happiness to those in hospital.  David 
Childs from the charity is visiting tomorrow afternoon to lead an assembly to explain the 
appeal and give information about the work of the charity.  Pupils will then complete the 
cards for David to take away and add to the hampers.  Thank you in advance for your 
support.  
 

Expansion: 
Now that the foundations are complete, the walls seem to be going up quickly!  The contractors are hoping to have 
the roof completed before Christmas.  Here is a bird’s eye view of what is happening behind the fence! 
 

Christmas dates: 
Please see below a reminder of the dates of our various nativities and carol services in the church.  
 

Phase Date 

EYFS Nativity Wednesday 13th December 2023 at 9.45am and 
2.00pm 

Key Stage 1 Nativity:  Thursday 14th December 2023 at 9.45am and 2.00pm 

Years 3&4 Carol Service Wednesday 13th December @ 6.00pm  

Years 5&6 Carol Service Thursday 14th December @ 6.00pm  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Christian McGuinness, Headteacher 
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Safeguarding Children Updates: 
What to do if you have concerns about a child 
If you have any concerns about a child relating to Safeguarding, please get in touch with one of our Safeguarding 
Leads immediately by contacting the school directly on 01993 812209 or by email safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk 

 

If you are unable to speak to a member of our Designated Safeguarding Team at school and have a safeguarding 
concern, please contact the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) directly who will be able to advise you. 
If you have a concern about a child, please call MASH on 0345 050 7666.  
 

NSPCC Updates for Parents and Families 
The NSPCC have updated some of their guidance on supporting children with mental 
health issues. Please follow the links to some very useful pages on their website. 
 

Child Mental Health: click here  
 

The Safeguarding Network: click here 

 

 

School Photographs 
Individual and sibling school photos will take place tomorrow, Tuesday 21 November. All children should come to 
school in their school uniform even if they would normally wear their PE kit. They should bring PE kit in with 
them, and they will be able to change once their photo has been taken. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Key Dates when applying for Primary School 

 

 

Collective Worship Weekly Theme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key dates for applications 

Key dates Event 

1 November 2023 Applications open via Oxfordshire County Council’s website. 

15 January 2024 Closing date for applications. 

29 January 2024 Last date for confirmation of change of address. 

16 April 2024 Offer letters sent by second-class post where needed and emails sent to those who applied online. 

September 2024 Start of the school year. 

mailto:safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-health-development/child-mental-health
https://safeguarding.network/content/safeguarding-resources/specific-risks-children-additional-needs/mental-health/


Our World 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Baking workshop 

 

 
 



Weekly Online Safety Guidance 
 

 
 

 



Mental Health Awareness 

 

 
 


